Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Medicine
Notice is hereby given that the Board of Medicine has received a Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Reviva Medical Spa, on October 17, 2014. The Petitioner requests the Board’s interpretation as to what professionals and under what circumstances some laser services may be offered. Copies of the petition may be obtained by writing Chandra Prine, Acting Executive Director, Board of Medicine, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C03, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3253.
